
 

 

 
Plenty of fish on the Magnificent Level 

 
 
The season continues to flourish with some really good fishing on most waters. The Middle Level 
constantly exceeding expectations and fishing really well considering it was dredged in the winter, 
and all anglers were concerned as to its outcome and the possible affect on their sport. Hopefully I 
will be able to continue with the same narrative all season. 
 
Great catches at St Germans. Whip or pole over groundbait a popular choice for many. Roach, 
Skimmers and occasional Bream filling nets. Catches from a few pounds to in excess of 30lb a 
session. 
 
The Ouse attracting visiting anglers practicing for the upcoming Nationals. Fish all along but the most 
consistent sections being the Wissey Mouth and Modney Bridge areas if only because they are 
heavily fed and fished more regularly. The piggeries section from years past was always a bream 
hot spot with a few beginning to show there now. 
 
Small fish mainly roach showing on the Relief Channel during the day but if you want the bream then 
a night fishing session and plenty of groundbait is required. 
 
 



 

 

Shepherds Lake is the place to be for carp catches. 13-year-old Daniel Coote  travelling from 
Nottingham to stay at a nearby caravan and spend his school holidays , having a fantastic time 
fishing there.  Last weekend, saw him catch 5 carp best at 23lb, consequently he will be rushing 
back as soon as he can, to try and do even better. 

 
  



 

 

A smiling Daniel Coote 

 
Not all big fish on Kings Lake for everyone although still bream about, however sweetcorn on the 
feeder has been accounting for some pristine roach and fighting fit smaller carp. A switch to worm 
tempting some bream. 
 
Wednesday evening Neeps match result 
 
1st Kevin Watkins 9lb 13oz all skimmers on the pole 
 
2nd Sean Stimpson 5-12, skimmers and perch also on the pole 
 
3rd Ray Malle 3-11 skimmers on the feeder. 


